From: Karen Matthews

To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Thank You for Supporting Late French Immersion
Date: January 6, 2025 4:13:51 PM

From: CPF Nanaimo-Ladysmith <cpfnanaimoladysmith@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 8:50 AM

To: Greg Keller <Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Naomi Bailey <Naomi.Bailey@sd68.bc.ca>; Tania Brzovic
<Tania.Brzovic@sd68.bc.ca>; Tim Harris <Tim.Harris@sd68.bc.ca>; Leanne Lee
<leanne.lee@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantelle Morvay <Chantelle.Morvay@sd68.bc.ca>; Leana Pellegrin
<Leana.Pellegrin@sd68.bc.ca>; Mark Robinson <Mark.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Tom Rokeby
<Tom.Rokeby@sd68.bc.ca>; District Administration Centre Manager
<DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>

Cc: Kar Yan Ng <KarYan.ng@cpf.bc.ca>

Subject: Thank You for Supporting Late French Immersion

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cpfnanaimoladysmith@gmail.com. Learn why this
is important

|CAUTION: External l\/Iessage|

Dear Nanaimo-Ladysmith School District Trustees

On behalf of the Canadian Parents for French (CPF) Nanaimo-Ladysmith chapter, I
want to sincerely thank you for supporting the motion to keep Late French Immersion
(LFI) during the board meeting on December 18, 2024. Your support for this
invaluable program means so much to our families and community members who
believe in the lifelong benefits of bilingualism.

While we appreciate you moving the decision regarding continuing the program to
September 2025, the BC Ministry of Education and Child Care’s French Immersion
policy states that districts should give at least one year’s notice before making
changes to allow for full discussion and alternative solutions.

We also value that you will be promoting the program in hopes to increase enrollment
and awareness of the program. Should you have any promotional materials,
we would be happy to promote these on our social media platforms.

We are grateful for your advocacy and hope you will continue to speak up to support
French Immersion in our school district. Canadian Parents for French is committed to
working with the district to explore ways to strengthen and promote Late French
Immersion for current and future students.

If you need additional information or resources to support your position, we are here
to help. Thank you again for standing up for equitable access to French language
education.

Sincerely,
Emily Barnewall
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